
 
 

Tuesday 24th September 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We need you! 
 

You will probably be aware that most schools have a PTA (Parent Teacher Association) or a 
‘Friends of……’ group. Both of these are groups of Parents/Carers/Grandparents who want to 
support the school to run community events and to help raise some money for school. 
 
Fairholme does not have a PTA or Friends of Fairholme and hasn’t for many years. This is 
something we really want to change but need your help! 
 
We would like to set up a ‘Friends of Fairholme’ group. A group of people who want to be more 
involved in school life, have ideas of events that could be run and how to raise some funds for 
school. 
 
What kind of person are we looking for? What skills do you need?  
 

▪ You need to believe in and respect our six school values  
▪ You need to have some time to dedicate to school  
▪ A desire to be more involved in school life 
▪ The ability to work well in a team  

 
If you are interested in finding out more about ‘Friends of Fairholme’, then please do pop along to 
the hall by the office on 9th October at 8.55am just after drop off, to find out what it involves and 
to see if you would like to be involved.  
 
We are looking forward to hopefully seeing you there! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Harris  
Headteacher  
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